HAWAII CLIPPING SERVICE P.O. Box 2033 - Honolulu, Hawaii Phones: 743-360, 78-124, 78-313 Victoria Custer Elaine Stroup HONOLULU STAR-BULLETIN

APR. 291968

152 report for duty ahead of call-up
The National Guard said today that 152 men of the 29th Infantry Brigade have reported for active duty ahead of the call-up on a volunteer basis.

"Most of them are doing administrative and supply

duties at Ft. Ruger," a spokesman said.

Others have gone to Schofield Barracks for the advance work needed before 3,800 Hawaii guardsmen and reservists report there May 13.

Many of the 152 men reported Friday, he said.